
Durham Children in Care Council (CiCC) – May  Update  

Presentation by Luke and Billie-Leigh, CiCC/CPP co-opted representatives

and Robert Johnson, Project Manager, Investing in Children

The CICC older group discussed Stable Homes Built On Love Language. Which 

was discussed at the last meeting CPP meeting- this is the feedback.     

           







CICC members reviewed DCC’s Children Looked After Strategic 

Partnership’s (CLASP) priorities and presented them to CPP in January.

At the last older CICC meeting, members graded them in order of what was 

important to them, which was 1 ,2 and 3.

The ask of CPP is that a meeting can be arranged to discuss the following 

theme like previous CICC / CPP  joint meetings:-

#1Emotional and Physical Wellbeing - It was felt that emotional and 

physical support tailored and provided by the right people at the right time.

#2Feeling Safe - A stable home that creates positive memories and 

promotes good times growing up was seen as important.

Two themes were joint third:

#3Positive People in Your Life – Having people around you that are 

positive and who you can turn to for advice/support/friendship was 

significant – Everyone needs a Friend! Alongside being part of the local 

community in different ways. 

#3Being Listened to – Having the chance to share your view on life in 

different ways was seen as important. 
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